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Come spend Christmas with usé. 
 

Sunday, December 13 

8:30 & 10:45 a.m., Christmas Cantata in the Sanctuary 

9:30 a.m. Children and Youth led Christmas Service in the Family Life Center 
 

Saturday, December 19 

5:00 & 7:00 p.m.: A Johnston Community Christmas sponsored by Johnston River of Life.  The Johnston Barn,  

6169 Northglenn Drive. 
 

Thursday, December 24ðEve Services 

5:30 p.m.ðFamily oriented Christmas Eve service, in the Family Life Center, will have fun elements for children and 

families.  There will be interactive and dramatic readings, traditional carols, special music, and candle lighting on this  

Holy night.    
 

7:30 p.m.ðWe will be worshiping in the Sanctuary for a Candlelight Service of Christmas carols, Scripture Lessons,  

a special time for the children and a visit of the Holy Family to help us celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ.  The Chancel 

Choir and individual musicians will be offering special music as well. 
 

10:00 p.m.ðWe will be worshiping in the Sanctuary for a Candlelight Service of Lessons and Carols.  Special music 

will be offered.  We will also be celebrating Holy Communion. 



Prayer Chain Request 

If you have a prayer chain  

request, please call Jan Davisson 

at 251-4894 or the church office 

at 278-2097. 

To be added to the e-mail prayer 

May the peace and hope 
of Christôs birth be with 

you now and  
in the days ahead.  
Merry Christmas!  

New Hope UMC Staff  

 

Baptism 

Congratulations to Samuel David 

Gaul who was baptized on  

November 29, at the 10:45 a.m. 

worship service.  Samuel is the son 

of Josh and Amanda Gaul. 

 

The United Methodist Womenôs 

newsletter, published 4 times a 

year, can be emailed to anyone who 

would like to receive it.  If you 

would like to  receive the  

newsletter, please contact Lynn 

Louk at jimlynnlouk@mac.com 
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Prayer Concerns  
Alice Hedman; Bob Reaney; Jill  

Jacobson; Marcia Clemmens;  

Gus Skovgard; Mica Wills; Terri 

Lowe; Olive Walker; Bishop Julius 

Trimble; District Superintendent,  

David Weesner; District Field  

Minister, Karen Nelson;  

Dr. Emmanuel Mefor, missionary. 

Prayers for the following  

military personnel:  Kelsey Bartley; 

AJ Blackman; Jason Homard; Zach 

McClain;  Todd McGinnity; Tim 

Rains; Devan Stanton, Jared  Stanton; 

Skylar Wright and our national and 

world leaders, our military and their  

families. 

 

Sympathy 
Our sympathy to Chris and Julie 

Boyles on the passing of Julieôs 

brother, Michael Conaway. 

 

Our sympathy to Billy & Bob Nuzum 

on the passing of their granddaughter, 

Amber Marie Brown. 

 

Birth 

Congratulations to Deborah OôBrien 

on the birth of her son, Jameson  

Patrick OôBrien born on  

November 12. He weighed 8 lbs and 

was 20 1/2ò long.  He joins big sister, 

Vivienne, at home. 

 

 

 

 

New Hope Sunday morning  
Worship attendance  

 

                 8:30        9:30         10:45        total 
November 1 29 103 90 222 
November 8 28 96 99 223 
November 15 32 99 92 223 
November 22 49 135 123 307 
 

Johnston River of Life  
Worship attendance  

 

 Sat      Sun   total 
Oct  31 67 Nov 1 52            119 
Nov 7 40 Nov 8 40 80 
Nov 14 39 Nov 15 51 90 
Nov 21 40 Nov 22 45 85 
 

Thank You 
We sincerely appreciate Pastor Gaul 

visiting Ambrose at the hospital,  

Administrator Nancy for assisting us, 

and all the prayers, calls and cards.  

Best of all, the delicious meal 

brought to us.  Thank you. 

        Ambrose and Bhanu Moses 

 

Thank you to our New Hope family 

for the cards, prayers, love and  

support after the death of our grand-

daughter.      Bob and Billy Nuzum 

 

Thank you to all of New Hope for 

your support of our veterans at their 

fundraiser.  God bless America and 

God Bless New Hope.   Billy Nuzum 

 

 

Garlands of Gifts 

The events committee would like to 

thank everyone who participated in 

Garlands of Gifts this year.  We had 

great weather and a great event.   

We hope to see you again next year! 
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Display Your Nativity Set 
This year we will be placing tables throughout the church for you to 

bring your favorite Nativity to display.  

We will provide  place cards and additional paper if you have a story 

to share about it.  You may leave your Nativity set(s)  up throughout 

the Advent season. 

Thank you from your Altar Guild.  If you have any questions, please  

contact Pam Frey (yayafrey@gmail.com or 515-490-8440). 

Santaôs Attic 
Santa's Attic is just around the corner! 

As you are doing some fall cleaning, please consider donating your new or 

gently used items for Santa's Attic by December 6th.   Any donations can be 

left in the 3 year old Sunday School Classroom. 

Please mark your calendars for that date if you would like to help the TGIW 

children shop and wrap presents for their family.   

If you have extra gift bags, we would greatly appreciate them, as it make 

wrapping all the gifts much easier.  Please contact Tami Wise with any questions at 251-2987  

or markandtami@the-wises.com .  Thank you!!! 

 

Jr. BLAST Fundraiser 
Please support Jr. High BLAST on Sunday, December 6 for their Hot Drink Mix fundraiser. 

The drink mix, assembled by the youth, will make great Christmas gifts for teachers, bus  

drivers, co-workers, friends, family, or enjoy it yourself.  Thank you!  
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